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Healthy Recipe 

Please find attached a copy of a 

healthy recipe for you and your child 

to make and enjoy. 

Policy 

Please find attached a copy of our Literacy 

Policy. We would welcome any comments or 

suggestions you may have regarding this policy.  

Please feel free to speak to a member of staff 

if you have any comments. 

 

Funding 

Could all parents please be aware 

that there will only be 2 

government funded sessions on 

the week commencing 14th 

February.  Fees for this week will 

be adjusted to accommodate this. 

Children who only attend for 

funded sessions will therefore not 

be due in on Mon 14th, Tue 15th and 

Wed 16th of Feb. 

Courses 

Staff will be attending a number of courses 

over the next month which will greatly benefit 

the children.  

Eco 

Could the parents on the Eco committee please be 

aware that the next meeting is on the 8th Feb at 2pm. 

All parents will be e-mailed a copy of the minutes as we 

would appreciate feedback or any ideas you may have 

to help us progress as an eco nursery 

Evaluation 

Over the next few months we will be working 

towards involving parents more in the evaluation 

of the nursery. A question will be e-mailed 

monthly asking your opinion on a variety of 

subjects, any replies we receive will be used as 

part of our self-evaluation system within the 

nursery to improve the service we provide you 

and your child. 


